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Grand Knight’s Report   

   Due to COVID we will be postpon-

ing our SWEETHEART DINNER to a 

later date. 

     The LENTEN SEASON is fast ap-

proaching.  A time for spiritual re-

flection and remembering  of the 

sacrifices Christ made for us and 

our salvation.    Instead of giving 

up something for LENT pray a ro-

sary or attend MASS during the 

week if possible.   Think also of 

supporting the CLRS in their up-

coming RUMMAGE SALE or sup-

porting ST THOMAS the APOSTLE 

SCHOOL in one of its  events (see 

page 3 in this newsletter). 

     Brothers Richard Renerio and 

Vic Briggs  send their THANKS for 

all the prayers and good wishes 

from our Council  for their return to 

better health.  Our deepest 

prayers good out to the family of 

Brother Al Witzsche who passed 

away this last week.    

     Our next fund-raiser is the SALE 

of “HE IS RISEN” car magnets.  

They are available for only $5 each 

from GK Jeff Bible @ 999-3093, 

Brother Jim Cupido @ 533-5599 or 

in the Church  Office .  If you would 

like to help sell these magnets 

PLEASE call GK Jeff Bible @999-

3093.   

   Our next meeting is on FEB. 3rd 

@ 7pm and it will be at  PGK Chris 

Martin’s  house @ 7 pm  see col. 2 

this page for directions ).   (GK Jeff 

Bible @ 999-3093 or PGK Chris 

Martin @  379-6409. 

        Fraternally in Christ,  

          GK Jeff Bible 

Msgr. Paul Degnan Council #2603 

E V A P O R A T O R 
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 Our prayers for all our Brothers 

and their families who are sick or  

in distress,   Vic Briggs,  Andy & 

Peg Anderson, Marsha Kolsters, 

Jennifer Bible, Richard Reinero,  

Kevin Muir,  Bill & Jeri Huey,   

Amber Bailey, Dennis and Patty 

Weber-Smith, Connie Brugge-

man, Bill Chapman, Nina Doner,  

Larry Brilliante, Ann Lewis 

(Loseke),  Delores  Murray,    Sal 

Camera,  Dan & Diane Peregoy, 

Kinsley McCullough, Fred Dahlke,   

Kristine Read,  Ray & Joan Santi-

ago , Rosanne  &  Dominick Chiri-

costa ,  Beth Ann Rickey  & Jane 

Frericks .   Al Witzsche  RIP.  

 

   MEETINGS and EVENTS  

FEB 2nd           GROUND HOG DAY 

FEB 3rd           KC MEETING @  7 pm   

FEB 12th         LINCOLN’s   BIRTHDAY 

FEB   14th        VALENTINE’S DAY 

FEB 15th         PRESIDENT ‘S  DAY 

FEB  17th       ASH WEDNESDAY 

FEB   22nd      WASHINGTON’S  BIRTH-

DAY 

IMPORTANT MEETING INFO 

   Meeting on WED. FEB. 3rd will be 

at PGK Chris Martin’s house.  1480 

7th St. in Thermalito.  From Grand 

Ave. take a L. onto 7th St. The 

house is on the left.  Further infor-

mation call PGK Chris Martin @ 

370-6409. 

 The work to repair and re-
place the coolers on the 
Church Hall will be starting 
sometime in the next few 
weeks weather and COVID 
not withstanding. 

  CLRS RUMMAGE SALE 
 

   DUE to COVID we have 
moved  to Sat. Mar. 6th from 
8am-2pm & Sun. Mar. 7th 
from 8am till noon.   DONA-
TIONS are greatly APPRECI-
ATED and NEEDED for a suc-
cessful event.        
      Drop off donations on Fri. 
Mar. 5th from Noon till 3pm 
in Fitzgerald Hall. 



  
  
                                                                                 
 

                                 
                                           

              

  

                                            
 

    Worthy Oroville Council Brothers 

 

                    Could we be any prouder of our nurses, doctors, aides, respiratory therapists, and all 
those at the tip of the spear in this fight against the corona virus? Thanks to all of them. How about 
teachers? They retooled and kept their students learning in a virtual world! How about you mem-
bers that pitched in in local communities and made sure that you would Leave No Neighbor Behind? 
Thanks for all you are doing to make this world a better place where we take care of our brothers 
and sisters. 

     Of course, the new year brings us to…making resolutions. That is a good thing! But being cooped 
up and working from home for the better part of the year have given all of us plenty of time to think 
about the things we need to change. All of us want to resolve to do those things that will lead to bet-
ter lives. 

     If you think about the spiritual, many new year’s resolutions concern having a more centered 
prayer life or receiving the sacraments more often for those who feel comfortable attending Mass.   
Many of my friends think more about quality time…quality time spent with their family and friends; 
those that are most important in their lives.  As you think about family, one resolution I can help you 
keep is to update your Family Service Record and take stock of your financial goals. Are you where 
you want to be? Do you have a plan? We have a brand new tool to use to help analyze your financial 
needs; Profiles Professional. With this tool you can see if there are any gaps in your coverage and 
how close you are to achieving your goals and aspirations. 

     Some members are not aware of all the products we have to offer: Life insurance, long term care 
insurance, disability income insurance and retirement annuities. These products can help protect 
your family in all the financial situations where you might find yourself. Life insurance protects your 
loved ones financially if you are not here to help provide. And with the pandemic, many are taking 
stock of what they have to protect those they love. Disability income insurance provides a paycheck 
if you are sick or hurt and can’t work. If your company offers some, do you know how much, for how 
long and is it taxable? I can help sort that out. Long term care insurance protects those assets 
you’ve worked so hard all your life to accumulate. Don’t deplete all your savings for a care event 
when the Knights can take on that risk. With all the concern about market volatility and the health of 
Social Security, our fixed rate annuities guarantee a minimum interest rate for life, a company in-
vestment strategy based on Catholic teaching and an income stream you cannot outlive. 

     What’s most important to you and your family? There is no cookie cutter answer. That’s why I 
meet with members and their spouses… and we can meet virtually over the computer… to first de-
termine what issues are of most concern to you. From there I can help analyze where you are in re-
lation to your goals and develop a strategy to get you where you want to go. All done with a virtual 
appointment over your computer and at your convenience.  As your field agent I’m a brother taking 
care of brothers. Resolve today to meet with me and ensure that at the end of this new year, your 
will be closer to your goals.     Vivat Jesus! 

   Jeffrey A. Tolley 

    (530)514-4395 

    Jeff.tolley@kofc.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 “If Christians spent as much time praying as they 
do grumbling, they would soon have nothing to 
grumble about. “                                Anonymous 

 SHINING ARMOR AWARD   REQUIREMENTS
 1.  Worked on 3 Council Service Programs  ______ 

 2.  Attend at least 3 Council Business Mtg. _______ 

 3. Received you 3rd Degree                          ________ 

 4. Met with Council Insurance Agent          ________ 

 5. Recruit 1 new Member         _________ 

  All above completed in first full yr. and approved by GK.  See GK Jeff Bi-
ble @  999-9093 or   Brother  Joe Rickey @ 282-0240  for Card.  

   ST THOMAS the APOSTLE SCHOOL 

    Take Out Tri—Tip Dinner on Sunday Feb. 7th 

(pick-up between 11 am-12:30 pm in St. Tho-

mas parking lot).   Tri-Tip only- $25.  Dinner 

with Tri-tip, Salad and dressing, 28oz. Can 

baked beans and pkg. of 6 Hawaiian rolls                  

$40.      Tickets may be purchased in the school 

office or on-line @ stschool.ejoinme.org/tritip.  

You need to order by Tues. Feb. 2nd.   You may 

call the School office @ 534-6969 for further 

information. 

 

   Pancake Breakfast are  STILL Cancelled        

Until Further Notice!!!     

FEBRUARY 

  Sean Earley  10th, Jim Cupido  & Larry Bril-

liante 13th,  Dewey Risconi 19th, Jim Coffelt  

& Jim Knapp 24th 

ST THOMAS the APOSTLE       

  SCHOOL AUCTION    

  

     Barring further COVID VIRUS difficul-
ties the School plans to have the event on 
Sat. APR 24th, 2021. Those patrons who 
purchased tickets for the event in 2020 
will have their tickets honored this year.  
Further information will be forth coming 
in future newsletters.    

     If  you are interested in attending or 
have an item or items to donate contact 
Tamera in the school office @ 534-6969. 

           KEEP CHRIST IN CHRISTMAS 

   After our CHRISTMAS SALES we paid for and 

have made a profit of almost a $100 dollars and 

still have about 100 magnets to sell when we can 

including into the next Christmas season. “ KEEP 

CHRIST IN CHRISTMAS” car magnets are  avail-

able FOR SALE  for $5 each from Brother Jim Cu-

pido @ 533-5599.    

     With the success of this program and looking to 

further promote OUR LORD,  JESUS CHRIST we 

will soon have available “HE IS RISEN” car mag-

nets for the LENTEN and EASTER seasons.  They 

should be available by ASH WEDNESDAY or 

shortly after that date.        Our Grand Knight Jeff 

Bible is heading this fund-raiser.   The magnets 

will be available in the Church Office, from GK 

Jeff Bible @ 999-3093, from other brother knights 

and at Masses for $5 each.    Monies will be used 

to fill in the budget gaps left by not having our din-

ner fund-raisers ( scholarship programs, Caring 

for Women and further support to our parish and 

school). 



Mr. Jim Cupido 

348 Canyon Highlands Dr. 

Oroville, CA 95966 
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